
Construction Notice - 660 Quayside Drive
March 26, 2019

Public Parking: 

Effective April 1st, there will be some changes to the parking lot at 660 
Quayside Drive. This involves reconfiguration to close off the eastern half 
of the lot. Please note:

If you have any questions, please contact us via one of the following methods:
Phone: 604 294 0666
Email: 660site@thinkbosa.com

• 80 public parking stalls will be available on the western half
• River Market designated stalls remain open
• Pedestrian access to Westminster Pier Park continues to be open

Public Parking Construction Area - no access Pedestrian Access Path 
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